
CT PTA Minutes 

March 5, 2023 

Principal Report – March 6 is Kindergarten Registration. We have 49 students signed up to 
register.  

Treasurer Report – Expenses for the month included Talent Show and Spelling Bee 
refreshments. We paid the Baker’s Loaf for the popcorn sale. For Read a Thon we spent 
$50. For the Someone Special Dance we paid for supplies, popcorn, and cookie trays, as 
well as picture frames and popcorn bags. We paid the Altoona Curve field trip deposit. We 
also refilled our helium tank through Dale Oxygen. Principal fund also paid for the 
community service breakfast. We had one teacher use their classroom supply budget.  

• Expenses for February = $8631.44  

Income – Jerome Polish Falcons and Riggs Industry for Read a Thon. We also had some 
money come in from t-shirt sales. We also had a donation come in from Benevity of $25.00.  

• Income for February = $8740.50 

Secretary Report – Motion to Approve the minutes for February = Matt McGlynn.  

April – We will hold voting for Treasurer and Vice President in April.  

Homeroom Parents – We are finished with classroom parties for the year. Thank you for all 
your hard work. If you have  

Read a Thon – We are currently over $8400 in donations so far. We have a few days left in 
the fundraiser. We would love to hit $10,000 in donations. Students were very excited when 
we raffled off gift cards last week. We will raffle off ice cream rewards this week.  

Spring Spirit Sale – Orders are due on Sunday, March 10.  

STEAM Fair –  

Applebees Night Out– We received a check for $308.28  

Hoss’s Night Out – Will be March 19.  

Field Trips – We will need a volunteer to oversee all field trips next year. All volunteers have 
been contacted for field trip chaperones.  

• May 21 – K – Valewood 
• May 14 – 1st – Everett Railroad 
• May 15 – 2nd – Everett Railroad 



• May 17 – 2nd – Compass Inn 
• May 7 – 3rd – Somerset Historical Society (Grant Funded) 
• May 16 – 3rd – Pittsburgh Zoo 
• May 22 – 4th – Lincoln Caverns 
• May 8 – 5th – Flight 93 (Grant Funded) 
• May 7th – 5th – Altoona Curve 
• May 13th – Whole School – Hogue’s Fun Factory 

 Skating Nights – We had a lot more students attend this year. We were also charged more 
this year than in years past. We did still make money on this event.  

Fifth Grade Promotion – Theme: The Journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step. 
David Alwine and Beau Maurer designed the shirt and program respectively.  

Makery Night – Thursday March 7. We will be painting a bird picture. 

Reading Night – We still need toilet paper rolls, Legos, and milk jugs. We also need 
volunteers for Saturday, March 16 to decorate. Volunteers are also needed for Friday to 
assist with the mini-book fair.  

Pie Shoppe – Orders are due by 3/12. Pick up will be 3/27.  

Cherrydale – We will continue to do the Cherrydale fundraiser each year. This allows us to 
have extra funds to do field trips.  

Yearbooks – If you order your yearbook before April, you will receive a small discount. The 
price will go up in April. We do not order many extra books, so please be sure to order.  

Date Changes for PTA Meetings: April 9 – Next Meeting and May 8. 

Motion to Close the Meeting: Stef Conzatti 


